
GJ Crookes Hospital was invited to attend the MEC’s Service Excellence  

Awards. It was with honour and joy when surprisingly the acting HOD Dr. MLB 

Simelane called up GJC CEO Mrs. SP Nyawo and team to come and receive 

an award and certificate of appreciation for having participated in events outside 

the DOH as we were previously nominated and won a Gold award in Premiers 

Service Excellence Awards 2013/14. Receiving this appreciation award reminds 

us of the work we have done and that it never went unnoticed, we remain a 

proud team. 
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